
 

Dear Parents of Makers, 
 

Our first year in the Makerspace has been so successful! I can’t thank you enough for all the 

support you have given with this new adventure. I am already looking forward to our second 

Makerspace year! With that, we need to make sure we are stocked and ready for next year! 

Anything you can donate is greatly appreciated! 
 

We are in need of the following donations: 

● All kinds of tape:​ duct tape, electrical tape, masking tape, painter’s tape, washi tape 

● Craft supplies:​ pipe cleaners, origami paper, cardstock, ribbon/string, craft sticks, beads, 

buttons, google eyes, foam, play dough, mini hot glue sticks, school glue sticks, markers, 

paint, sharpie markers 

● Cleaning supplies:​ baby wipes, Clorox Wipes 

● Office supplies:​ Expo markers, paper, pencils,  rubber bands, AA and AAA batteries 

● Toys:​ Legos and lego characters, K’Nex, building toys, science kits, marbles, blocks, 

● Household items:​ straws, cotton balls, coffee filters, toothpicks, Styrofoam or paper 

cups/plates, plastic spoons, paper towel and toilet paper tubes, paint stir sticks, buttons, 

egg cartons, plastic containers/2 liter bottles (please send them clean/dry), drink/milk 

lids, old CD’s, shoe boxes, collapsed cardboard (small quantities), tissue paper, gift wrap, 

plastic baskets/bins/buckets 

● Plastic bags:​ Gallon, quart, sandwich, snack 

● Monetary donations 

● Gift cards: ​Wal-Mart, Target, Hobby Lobby, Amazon, Teachers Pay Teachers 
 

If you have any items you are willing to donate, please send them with your child beginning 

tomorrow! We will accept donations through the end of this school year, and let you know if 

we are still in need next year. Let’s stock this amazing area for our students! 

If you have any questions or other items you think we could use, please contact Mrs. Swink. 

martink@whitehouseisd.org 
 

Thank you! 

Please consider saving and collecting items throughout the summer, then sending them with your child to 

school in August.  
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